
WE ARE MOVING

All Saints Primary School
Upper Beulah Hill
Upper Norwood
London
SE19 3LG




From the 20th April, we will be saying goodbye to the Paxton
and saying hello to our new home, All Saints Primary School.

Travel
Bus routes: 196, 249, 468
(nearest stop is All Saints
Church)
Unrestricted parking is
available in local streets.

Everything else will stay the same: we'll continue to meet on
Thursdays during term time at 7.15 for coffee, cake and notices,
then the singing starts at 7.30 until 8.45.

The website will be updated over the Easter break and, closer to the
time, we will share details on which entrance to use plus any extra
info you might need around accessing 
the building.

Please keep an eye out for these messages on
WhatsApp and the website Bulletin Board:

 sflcommunity.org.uk/cothmembers 


